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June 13, 2018 TO: Tax Committee RE: Additional Details About June 20-21 Tax Committee
Meetings

The next in-person meetings of the Tax Committee will take place on June 20 and 21, in
Minneapolis, MN, at Ameriprise Financial’s offices.[1] If you plan to attend the meeting and
have not yet registered, please do so as soon as possible at: http://www.ici.org/reg/tax.

Attached is additional information about the meetings and getting around Minneapolis.
Please note that, due to heavy construction on highways connecting the airport to
downtown Minneapolis, it is strongly recommended that members take the Metro Transit
Light Rail to and from the airport.

We look forward to seeing many of you next week.

Karen Lau Gibian
Associate General Counsel

Attachment

endnotes

[1] See Institute Memorandum No. 31221, dated May 24, 2018, which can be found
at: https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo31221.
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